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April 14, 2000 

Brian Wadley 
City of Jonesboro 
Planning Coordinator 
P.O. Box 1845 
Jonesboro, AR 72403 

Re: Alley Abandonment 

Dear Brian: 

City Water and Light has no objection with the 
abandonment of the existing ten foot alley lying north of 
Lots 3 & 4 of Cobbs Survey of the Southwest Quarter of 
the Northeast Quarter of Section 18, Township 14 North, 
Range 4 East and lying North of Lot 7 & a part of Lot 6 
of Gambills Addition and lying south of an un-named tract 
of land as shown on the plat of Meyers Addition to the 
City of Jonesboro Arkansas. 

Ronald L. Bowen 
Manager, City Water & Light 
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